27 August 2018 19:29
To: pmads22
Subject: HOUSING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

We would like to put forward our comments regarding the above:

We agree with the proposal to build houses at Highmoor Park Cliheroe in preference to
Building further properties in the villages especially Chatburn which we feel we have had
Our quota for core strategy for any more new houses.

We have no more school places the school is bursting at the seams at the moment.

We have lost our library.

We have lost some of our bus services.

The traffic through the vilage NOW is horrendous and we feel cannot withstand any more traffic.

-nereas Highmoor Park is nearer to Clitheroe and has all the amenities required e.g. doctors, chemists. Easy access
to ASS especially when the new roundabout is in place,
There are more schools for the children and there would not be more traffic through Clitheroe as they would use
the A59.

We feel that the villages in the Ribble Valley have had more than enough new properties over the years and none of
which are affordable for the children of the villages.

If there is to be a decision between Highmoor and say Chatburn, we feel that the new properties should be built at
Highmoor, we realise they will obviously be against this but these are our comments and hope these will be
considered.
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